Fiala, Eugenia J. , _

From: {  Cunningham, Anthony L
Sent: *  Monday, June 07, 2004 4:23 PM
To: Fiala, Eugenia J.
Subject: RE: Resignation
' #040047
06/14/04
Jean,

| received via email, a letter of resignation from James Higman that he sent to the City Commissioners. | have attached
the letter.

Tony Cunningham

27 May 2004

Dear Mayor and Commissioners,

I am resigning from my position on the Gainesville Water Management Committee
(WMC). Ihave served for almost three terms and have Chaired the Committee during
much of this period.

I was proud to serve with the dedicated professionals and citizens who make up the
WMC and to have helped in a small way to make Gainesville a better city. I have learned
much during my time on the WMC and believe that my experience will benefit me in the
future.

I am sure that the members of the WMC truly want to help improve our community.
Please utilize the services of these committed individuals to assist you in your decision
making in the future.

Sincerely,
James Higman



